
 
 

December 8, 2008 

To Our Readers: 

It's my pleasure to welcome readers to the third issue of New Voices in Public Policy, 

which presents original work by students at the George Mason University School of 

Public Policy (SPP).  SPP students come from a wide range of academic backgrounds, 

and many have extensive professional experience.  New Voices reveals the range and 

depth of their insights, which SPP has allowed them to develop, distill, and refine.  I hope 

you will find the journal valuable and use what you learn in your own work. 

 

Dr. David M. Hart 

Faculty Advisor, New Voices in Public Policy 

Associate Professor of Public Policy 

George Mason University, School of Public Policy 

 

 


